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06/04/2021  16:56:332021/0802/P OBJ Simon Barnett The drawings for the front elevation changes look uncontroversial and in line with other changes to these town 

houses.

However, the Proposal to install 3 double rooflights (so 6 in all) on the rear elevation should not be approved. 

All the other houses have only applied for 2 single rooflights, so these are much larger and with more of them. 

As well as any privacy issues, this proposal is out of keeping with all the other houses in Naseby Close. 

I am (with my wife) the owner of the road at Naseby Close and (though not strictly relevant to planning) would 

also say that our consent (as road owner) is needed for these works.
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